SET SECTION

AMERICAN ACCOUNTING ASSOCIATION

CALL FOR PAPERS

EIGHTEENTH ANNUAL STRATEGIC AND EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES RESEARCH WORKSHOP

SUNDAY, AUGUST 2 2009
The Eighteenth Annual Research Workshop on Strategic and Emerging Technologies in Accounting, Auditing, and Tax will be held Sunday, August 2, 2009 in New York, NY. The Strategic and Emerging Technologies Section of the American Accounting Association sponsors the Workshop. It is held in conjunction with the AAA Annual Meeting, August 1-5, 2009 in New York, NY. The website for the Workshop is aaahq.org/set/events/workshop.html.
RESEARCH DOMAIN:

Papers are welcome in the application of strategic and emerging technologies to any area of the accounting discipline. Papers may employ any aspect of strategic or emerging technologies. Examples presented at recent workshops include textual analysis, XML, XBRL, REA, continuous assurance, data mining, evidential reasoning, information modeling, genetic programming, artificial neural networks, natural language processing, intelligent databases, intelligent agents and object oriented computing.
GUIDELINES:

A submission to the Workshop is by an extended abstract with subsequent submission of the full paper. Early stage research and doctoral proposals from doctoral students are particularly encouraged. The registration fee is waived for doctoral students presenting their research. Papers will be considered for the SET Section Journal, Journal of Emerging Technologies in Accounting (JETA), at the option of the author.
KEY DATES:

1 May 2009: Email extended abstract with paper title, name of authors and description of approximately 300 words or the full paper to setworkshop@aisvillage.com.
15 May 2009: Decisions emailed.
1 July 2009: Full papers due.
PROGRAM COMMITTEE:

• Guido Geerts, University of Delaware, geertsg@udel.edu
• Carol Brown, Oregon State University Carol.Brown@bus.oregonstate.edu
• Amelia Baldwin, University of Alabama in Huntsville, Amelia.Baldwin@uah.edu
